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Dear Professor Temdz,

I am Rohit Kumar, a fourth year M.Tech Dual Degree student of Electrical Engineering at Indian Institute of Technology, Kanpur, India. I recently read about your research works. I am writing you to express my interest and motivation in doing a winter internship under your guidance in the up-coming winter (December 2013). I am highly motivated to seek a career in research and wish to pursue higher study in Electrical Engineering.

I came to know about you through research paper titled 'An analysis for losses and confinement factors for the regions of a semiconductor single asymmetric step-index laser in terms of normalized propagation constants for even and odd fields'. I am very much inspired by your work and I wish to conduct studies on similar lines.

My research interest lies in Semiconductor Devices and its application. Currently, I have started my M.tech thesis on semiconductor devices and its application under the guidance of Prof Bahniman Ghosh (http://home.iitk.ac.in/~bahniman/).

With this background, an opportunity to work under your guidance during December 2013 would be very valuable to me, both in terms of knowledge and gaining a perspective of research. With my previous research experience, I believe I can add to the work and also learn a lot about this field by working on it. Please find my Curriculum Vitae attached with this email.

Thank you for your time and consideration. In anticipation of your reply,

Yours Sincerely

Rohit Kumar,

Fourth Year M.Tech Dual Degree,

Department of Electrical Engineering,

IIT Kanpur.
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